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 A-46

Henry 
 James T.  
Ordained: 5-16-64 

Not 
specified 

12/87 Fifteen year old 
female 
sophomore 
Cardinal O’Hara 
H.S. student, 
Worker at Holy 
Cross rectory 

Assistant Pastor, Holy 
Cross, Springfield (6/85-
12/87) 

In December 1987, Rev. 
Henry was transferred to Our 
Lady of Lourdes as Assistant 
Pastor, Philadelphia.  He 
underwent a psychological 
evaluation in December 1987.  
He continued to receive 
psychological treatment. 

- On 11-15-04, Rev. Henry 
was informed that the 
Archdiocese found the 
allegations credible, 
imposed restrictions on his 
priestly ministry and 
referred the case to the 
Vatican for review of 
laicization.   
- On 12-22-04, Rev. Henry 
agreed to the removal of his 
priestly faculties, to forgo 
the Church penal process 
and to accept the imposition 
of a supervised life of 
prayer and penance.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




